City of Twin Oaks
Park Committee Meeting
July 14, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.
Roll Call

Committee members present: Cindy Cornelius, Connie Fortune, Janet Herbold,
Becky Krewson, Joe Krewson, Doug Tabachik, Tim Stoeckl, Board Liaison, Paula
Dries and John Williams, Staff

Approval of Agenda

Connie moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Cindy — Approved
5-0

Approval of June 9, 2022 Minutes

Janet moved to change the minutes to reflect the Water Play Day on July 20 not
June 20, seconded by Doug — Approved 5-0

Staff Report

John reported a structural engineer has been hired to inspect the bridge that is
currently closed to ensure it is safe. It will likely be three weeks or more before
they are able to perform the inspection.

Events

August 20 Concert — Vince Martin has been hired to perform from 7:00-9:00 p.m.

Family Fun Day, October 1 — The committee discussed possible activities. Connie
is going to check with Game World regarding a bungee trampoline and inflatables.
She is also going to contact Circus Kaput about face painters, a balloon artist and
possibly a stilt walker/juggler. Cindy is going to check with a balloon artist she
knows and some face painters.

Winter Event, December 4

Natalie Mayor who represents the Victorian carolers we have used previously
contacted Connie to determine if Twin Oaks would like them to perform this year.
The committee members decided to hire them for the event.



Story Boards

Doug is still trying to determine if receiving a grant from the local library is
feasible. There was also a discussion as to where the boards would be located if
we have them. It was generally felt that we would not want them around the
lakes. Members also felt the wooded trail in the park was too small to
accommodate the story boards. Another concern with having them is the amount
of maintenance required.

It was suggested that perhaps an Eagle Scout group might consider building them
with the City supplying the materials. No decision was made.

Other Business

The dates for the 2023 concerts in the park were selected. They are June 10, July
3 and August 12. Janet is going to start checking on availability of bands.

At 7:20 p.m. Cindy moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Janet - Approved
6-0

Drafted By:@mrm j\‘m‘m'w Date of Approval: &5/l /2 0am.

Connie Fortune
Park Committee Secretary

= (
ATTEST: Aot "

Joe Krewgon
Park Committee President




